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Comments: The proposal for development  on Holland Lake is very disturbing. As a born and raised Montanan,

that utilizes our national forests, I'm very concerned about the increasing development of our public lands. This

development will completely change this area and adjacent areas. The loss of hundreds of trees, a massive

disruption in wildlife, the protected loon population,  the increased use of the lake with a bigger influx of people,

increased garbage and sewage. Keep the Holland Lake area  in the hands of the people that respect and care for

our land. 


